
FOI 049/2025 Response 

Request  

Dear FOI Team,  

Thank you for the response.  

Can I clarify, for the Įrst quesƟon on Print management, the contract end date is 
30.04.2010. Can you conĮrm if this is correct? 

Response 

This seems to be a typo error. The contract end date for the MPS & Hybrid Mail is 
30.04.2030. 

 


